
 

 

Volunteer marshals wanted – preferably alive 

 

Do you live on the Isle of Man and are not busy over the period Thursday 26 April to 

Saturday 28 April 2018 ?, then your help and assistance and those of your family 

and friends would be very much appreciated in the running of the Manx Classic at 

the end of April. 

The event consists of hill climbs on closed roads on The Sloc on Thursday 26th, Creg 

Willy’s (Glen Helen) on Friday 27th and Lhergy Frissell (Ramsey) on Saturday 28th, for 

Edwardian, vintage, classic and modern sports cars. 

Volunteer marshals, regardless of discipline, accreditation or previous experience, 

are needed to assist with controlling paddock areas and manning course posts.  

These are all-day events and lunch is provided. 

Signing on for the event will take at the Hydro Hotel, Queens Promenade, Douglas 

on TUESDAY 24 April 2018 from 4.00pm and at the Grandstand on WEDNESDAY 25 

April 2018 from 6.00pm 

In preparation for the event, a training session has been organised for Saturday 24 

March 2018 at St Johns Ambulance Headquarters, Glencruthery Road, Douglas 

commencing at 10.00am covering the role and duties of a marshal, dealing with 

incidents and use of radio communications.  

Should you be able to attend the training session and or help on the event for one or 

all three days, please contact Paul Dewar, Chief Marshal by email at 

paul.dewar@manx.net or by mobile/text message on 07910 283843.   
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